
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

St Michael and All Angels Catholic Primary School 

NEWSLETTER 

Monday 22nd January 2024 

Highlights of the week 

 
A huge thank you to our families who 
attended the KS1 Story Sack family 
learning course.  It was well attended and 
very much enjoyed by the children.   

 

Years 3 to 6 are working alongside LFC 
community outreach on a project every 
Friday.  The children are thoroughly 
enjoying this and learning a lot.  As always, 
their behaviour has been exemplary.   

 

After school clubs will be resuming soon.  
Look out for a letter next week.  

This Week…. 

Weds 24th Jan – EYFS/KS1 Story Sacks 2pm-
3.15pm 

Thurs 25th Jan – Year 5 Christingle Service 
at the Cathedral (see separate email) 

 

 

Coming Up… 

Thurs 8th Feb – school nurse drop in.  Time to 
be confirmed.   

 

 

  

 

    

                                

     Attendance 

The class with the highest attendance 
this week was: 

                     Class 5 with 

                               98% 

 

                               

Parent Workshop on Emotional 
Regulation 

On Friday 26th January, there will be a 
workshop for parents about ways to 
support children with emotional 
regulation.  The workshop will run from 
1.30pm-3.00pm. 

 

If you are interested and would like to 
attend please confirm by emailing 
admin@smaaa.info   


